CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES COUNCIL
SEPTEMBER 25, 2000
SUMMARY

Present: Tommie Ausbrooks, Cindy McCormick, Lesa Merritt, Jeanette Nelson, Janice
Newburg, Lee Proctor, Debra Russell, Mart Self, Britt Sosebee, Kim Thompson,
Kathe Tow, Beverly Vinson

The Council conducted a retreat planning meeting, and discussed the following:

Selection of nominees for the retreat.

A revised participant/supervisor notification memo was circulated. Minor changes were made.
Jeanette will print the notification letters and send them out this afternoon.

A final picture of the t-shirt logo was passed around. All agreed to use it, with no further
changes.

Other information:
The pens are ordered.
The maps for the driving vehicles are made.
Several door prizes have been obtained.
Suggestions were made for Council led activities. All members were encouraged to
think of other group activities.

Next Meeting

Regular Council Meeting
Thursday, September 28, 2000
Private Dining Room

2:00 p.m.



